
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Whole School Information – Friday 13th May 2022 

KS2 SATS 

Firstly, we would like to let you know that the children have been incredible this week: 
their attitude towards their SATs and their resilience and determination has been a credit to 
all of the children. Every single member of staff in school is beyond proud of each and every 
one of them. 
The children were served breakfast each morning before their SATs and were also invited in 
this morning for bacon and veggie sausage sandwiches (as well as the usual cereal and toast) 
for all of their hard work this week. This was then followed by their ‘History Workshop Day’ 
delivered by ‘The History Van’ company. They spent the day discovering lots of Ancient Greek 
invention and the legacy they left behind – they have had a super day! 
 

BRITISH SCIENCE WEEK 

British Science Week will take place from 27th June to 1st July. Across all educational age 
groups, from Early Years to KS2, the whole school will be taking part in exciting workshops, 
completing some hands-on fun practical experiments in their classrooms throughout 
the week.   
 We would appreciate any parents/ carers who would be interested in volunteering to speak 
to some of our children across this week. You may work within the healthcare sector such as 
dentistry, optical, paramedic or nursing, or may currently be working within the emergency 
services sector as a firefighter, police officer or from a military background. Alternatively, you 
may be a keen gardener or have an agricultural background.    
  
If this is something you would be interested in, please could you contact Miss Mills at 
missmills@robinhoodapps.co.uk  
 

BABY NEWS 

We are delighted to share with you that Mrs Murphy and Miss Quirke are both pregnant and 
expecting new arrivals in the Autumn Term. Congratulations to them both. 
 

MULTISENSORY DECISION-MAKING STUDY 

The University of Leeds are currently seeking to recruit children ages 5-12 for an online study 
investigating how we make decisions using our visual and auditory senses.   
The experiment involves a simple perceptual decision-making task, requiring a 

computer/laptop screen that presents different images and headphones/a speaker presenting 

different sounds. If you wish to participate, please follow the URL below, this will last 

approximately 20 - 25 minutes.  https://research.sc/participant/login/dynamic/A465DDA4-

88A7-4728-96A8-F939C116A415  

For your online participation, you will receive a £10 Amazon Voucher.  
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PTA NEWS 

* SAVE THE DATE! * 

 

JOIN US AT THE GREAT GET TOGETHER 2022      
Friday 24th June, 3pm to 5pm at Robin Hood Primary School.  
The late Jo Cox MP inspired annual celebrations to unite communities, are back for 2022. 
We bring you The Robin Hood Primary School Great Get Together!  
(https://www.greatgettogether.org/) 
 
The pandemic forced us apart these last few years, but we can finally come together as a 
community for hopefully another sun filled afternoon of fun activities, refreshments and 
entertainment! Full details to follow.  
 
All funds raised will help support the school improve resources and experiences provided for 
the whole school.  
 

To make the event a success, we need lots of support from parents/carers in 

various roles. Any time given will be a massive help, so please consider looking 

at the volunteer roles and sign up via PTA-Events or e-mail us at 

robinhoodprimarypta@gmail.com. Roles include morning set up, afternoon set up, 

post event tidying up.  Manning stalls in 30 min slots; chocolate tombola, teddy 

tombola, bottle tombola, cafe and bar. Money taking in 30 min slots for; donkey 

rides and face painting.  

 
Thank you in advance! 
The PTA 
 

 


